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dozens of recent decisions and key statutory changes. Virtually every principal
case in the leading casebooks is cited or discussed, making it an excellent aid
for students in any water law course. The revised book deals with changes in
evolving areas like groundwater-surface water conflicts, public recreational uses,
instream flow protection, federal water development, takings claims, and public
interest concerns.
Land Use and Sustainable Development Law, Cases and Materials John R. Nolon 2017
The new edition enables professors to teach a broad range of traditional and
innovative land use law subjects, ranging from zoning and site planning to
sustainable development. The first six chapters of the book focus on traditional
practice areas in land use regulation at the state and local levels, and includes
a full range of federal First and Fifth Amendment issues as well as preemption
(all from the existing chapters in the book which have updated notes/commentary
and a sprinkling of new principal cases, enough to modernize the book without
requiring significant teaching overhauls). For a nuts-and-bolts approach to land
use law the first two-thirds of the book will fully cover a three-credit course.
The next three chapters explore land use techniques that go beyond traditional
planning and Euclidean zoning such as smart growth, transit-oriented development,
new urbanism, and form based zoning. Energy and building codes that address
environmental and social concerns are explored, as is the topic of local
environmental law that includes: aquifer, wetlands, habitat, and steep slopes
protection; storm water control; and floodplains management. How environmental
impact review, biological sequestration, and climate change mitigation integrate
with local land use regulation is also explored. The book ends with a focus on the
critical connection between human settlement patterns-the result of local zoning
and land use plans-and climate change management, where students examine methods
employed by local governments, with state encouragement, to use land use planning
and regulation to design buildings, neighborhoods, cities, and regions to reduce
energy and fossil fuel consumption and lower carbon dioxide emissions. For
professors and students interested in discovering effective methods for dealing
with the worsening threat of climate change, workable strategies and needed
encouragement are provided. The last third of the book works well for faculty who
wish to challenge students to creatively apply the tools they have learned about
to address cutting edge issues facing communities. Faculty have used this material
in the basic land use course, as a one credit add-on, and as material for an
advanced land use course (making it convenient for students to keep the book).
The Future of Indian and Federal Reserved Water Rights Barbara Cosens 2012-06-16
On January 6, 1908, the Supreme Court ruled that when land is set aside for the
use of Indian tribes, that reservation of land includes reserved water rights. The

Emergency Response Guidebook U.S. Department of Transportation 2013-06-03 Does the
identification number 60 indicate a toxic substance or a flammable solid, in the
molten state at an elevated temperature? Does the identification number 1035
indicate ethane or butane? What is the difference between natural gas transmission
pipelines and natural gas distribution pipelines? If you came upon an overturned
truck on the highway that was leaking, would you be able to identify if it was
hazardous and know what steps to take? Questions like these and more are answered
in the Emergency Response Guidebook. Learn how to identify symbols for and
vehicles carrying toxic, flammable, explosive, radioactive, or otherwise harmful
substances and how to respond once an incident involving those substances has been
identified. Always be prepared in situations that are unfamiliar and dangerous and
know how to rectify them. Keeping this guide around at all times will ensure that,
if you were to come upon a transportation situation involving hazardous substances
or dangerous goods, you will be able to help keep others and yourself out of
danger. With color-coded pages for quick and easy reference, this is the official
manual used by first responders in the United States and Canada for transportation
incidents involving dangerous goods or hazardous materials.
Cases and Materials on Land Use David L. Callies 2012
Administrative Law Daniel J. Gifford 2010-01-01
Cases and Materials on the Law of Natural Resources Clyde O. Martz 1951
Cases and Materials on Water Law Frank J. Trelease 1979
Environmental Law Philip Weinberg 2006 Environmental Law: Cases and Materials,
Third Edition is designed to reflect the vital and symbiotic connection between
land-use regulation and the more traditional scope of environmental law. In
addition it recognizes the importance of administrative agency decision-making in
environmental law. The book begins with a look at the judicial review process of
agency decisions and important issues. It examines the common-law remedy of
nuisance, the matrix of so much of environmental law and still a significant cause
of action, and goes on to look at land-use controls, with particular emphasis on
critical areas-landmarks, wetlands, coastal resources-and the de facto taking
issue. Air and water quality, waste, toxics and the other areas of comprehensive
statutory control, the National Environmental Policy Act, electric generation, and
the increasingly important area of international environmental law are also
discussed. Since the Third Edition was published three years ago, much has
occurred in this fast-shifting field. Several important decisions have dealt with
air and water quality and international issues such as global warming have
expanded. The Third Edition reflects these recent events.
Water Law in a Nutshell, 5th David H. Getches 2015-06-12 The new edition adds
cases-and-materials-on-water-law-american-casebook-series
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Winters Doctrine, as it has come to be known, is now a fundamental principle of
both federal Indian law and water law and has expanded beyond Indian reservations
to include all federal reservations of land. Ordinarily, there would not be much
to say about a one hundred-year-old Supreme Court case. But while its central
conclusion that a claim to water was reserved when the land was reserved for
Indians represents a commitment to justice, the exact nature of that commitmentits legal basis, scope, implications for non-Indian water rights holders, the
purposes for and quantities of water reserved, the geographic nexus between the
land and the water reserved, and many other details of practical consequence-has
been, and continues to be, litigated and negotiated. In this detailed collection
of essays, lawyers, historians, and tribal leaders explore the nuances of these
issues and legacies.
Cases and Materials on Water Law George A. Gould 2000
Business Organizations D. Gordon Smith 2018-09-14 Reflecting ongoing changes in
the structure and regulation of modern business practice, Business Organizations:
Cases, Problems, and Case Studies, Fourth Edition offers a unique combination of
doctrine, problems, and case studies. Recent, high-interest cases are balanced
against classic teaching chestnuts. Brief, innovative problems are used in
combination with longer case studies. Recent Delaware Supreme Court decisions,
updated case studies, and a strong website support a clear and sustained
examination of the role and purview of the law in business transactions. New to
the Fourth Edition: Recent Delaware Supreme Court and Chancery Court cases,
including eBay v. Newmark; DFC Global v. Muirfield Value Partners; In re: Trulia;
Kahn v. M&F Worldwide (MFW); Corwin v. KKR; and new parent/subsidiary vicarious
liability cases New textual coverage of developing trends such as shareholder
activism, exploding deal litigation and judicial efforts to reign it in, hedge
fund appraisal arbitrage, and Public Benefit Companies Revised Uniform Partnership
Act materials, as updated through 2013 Updated case studies and problems that
consistently reinforce topical coverage Professors and students will benefit from:
A discriminating selection of fresh cases and classic chestnuts In-depth coverage
of how the law applies to modern business structures, (such as joint ventures,
venture capital arrangements, franchises, and new limited liability business
forms) as well as growth industries (such as computers, biotechnology, and
telecommunications) Short problems after selected topics that give students
practice applying the legal principles covered in that section Case studies styled
on the B-school model that provide opportunities for in-depth analysis of the law
in business transactions Hybrid entities treated in detail, including a separate
chapter on limited liability companies Teaching materials include: Teacher’s
Manual PowerPoint slides and multiple-choice exam questions Prof. Smith’s recorded
lectures about many key topics
Counterterrorism Law Stephen Dycus 2020-06-02 Counterterrorism Law
Environmental Law in Context Robin Kundis Craig 2008 Relying on graphics, flow
charts, cases, and administrative materials, it provides a step-by-step
introduction to six of the most important federal environmental statutes. The
Second Edition will use new cases to allow professors to discuss how global
climate change is affecting environmental and natural resource regulation in a
variety of contexts. Specifically, climate change will be the centerpiece of new
cases involving NEPA, the ESA, the Clean Air Act (Massachusetts v. EPA), and
citizen suit standing.
Water Law in a Nutshell Sandra Zellmer 2021-05-14 The new edition adds dozens of
recent decisions and key statutory changes. Virtually every principal case in the
cases-and-materials-on-water-law-american-casebook-series

leading casebooks is cited or discussed, making this book an excellent aid for
students in any water law course. The revised edition deals with changes in
evolving areas like groundwater-surface water conflicts, public recreational uses,
instream flow protection, federal water development, takings claims, and water
access and equity.
Ocean and Coastal Law Alison Rieser 2013 This new edition has been significantly
revised to address the challenge to ocean and coastal law from global warming and
climate disruption. It also covers governance changes in response to sea level
rise and coastal disasters, including hurricanes Katrina and Sandy and the
BP/Deepwater Horizon oil spill. The context for these changes is drawn from
developments in international oceans law.
Managing California's Water Ellen Hanak 2011
Criminal Law Cynthia Lee 2014-05-09 This text, the only criminal law casebook
authored by two progressive female law professors of color, provides the reader
with both critical race and critical feminist theory perspectives on criminal law
while following a traditional format. All of the usual subject areas are covered,
but the book is unique in highlighting the cultural context of substantive
criminal law. The book seamlessly integrates issues of race, gender, class, and
sexual orientation so the teacher who wishes to address such issues does not have
to assign supplemental reading assignments in order to do so. The book is also
very student-friendly, providing a brief doctrinal overview of the subject matter
at the beginning of each chapter. The book does away with the tradition of long
lists of notes and questions following the cases, a trademark feature of many
older casebooks, putting this material in the Teachers Manual for the teacher to
use at his or her discretion. The forthcoming third edition is fresh and
innovative, referencing several ripped from the headlines controversies, including
the shooting of Trayvon Martin by George Zimmerman and Florida's stand your ground
law, the arrest of African American Harvard professor Henry Louis Gates, Jr. for
disorderly conduct, the shooting of Larry King, a gender nonconforming teenager,
by classmate Brandon McInerney and the gay panic defense, and the repeal of North
Carolina's Racial Justice Act.
Sports Law and Regulation Matthew J. Mitten 2019-11-13 Sports Law and Regulation
explores both amateur and professional sports as well as issues common to both
industries. A comprehensive collection of cases and materials provides balanced
perspective and flexible coverage, while the organization provides instructors the
flexibility to cover selected sections or chapters for a separate course in either
Amateur Sports Law or Professional Sports Law. The fifth edition includes recent
landmark sports precedents, cases, and articles. Materials examining internal
governance issues of the MLB, the World Anti-doping Code applying to sports
doping, the NCAA infractions process, and concussions and brain trauma have also
been included in the updated edition. Sports Law and Regulation contains the
appropriate amount of introductory and explanatory materials, notes, and questions
to facilitate students’ understanding as well as hypothetical problems for
applying new knowledge. New to the 5th Edition: New problems on sports
intellectual property Recent antitrust cases challenging NCAA student-athlete
eligibility rules Excerpts from recent law review articles by former MLB
commissioner Bud Selig regarding MLB internal governance issues New CAS cases
applying World Anti-doping Code to sports doping Landmark Castor Semenya CAS award
Recent cases regarding National Governing Body (NGB) legal duty to protect
athletes from sexual abuse and U.S. Safe Sport legislation Updates on tort
liability of NGB for failure to have appropriate return to play protocol after
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athlete concussion: Mayall v USA Water Polo, Inc. Updates on the legal challenges
to the use of Native American mascots in sports Professors and students will
benefit from: Landmark historical cases and significant recent cases that reflect
the current law regulating the sports industry Notes and Questions that suggest
philosophical, sociological, psychological, and economic policy issues and themes
Flexible organization supports different teaching objectives, ranging from a focus
on amateur sports through to professional sports law Skill-building exercises in
client counseling, negotiation, and contract drafting Teaching materials include:
Teacher’s Manual Semi-annual online supplement
Cases and Materials on Federal Indian Law David H. Getches 1986
Cases and Materials on Water Law GREGORY S. WEBER 2020-06 Cases and Materials on
Water Law, steeped in water history, honors its distinguished author lineage by
maintaining the book's longstanding tradition of focused instruction on property
rights in water, covering appropriative and riparian principles, groundwater,
interstate allocation, and federal-state relations. The Tenth Edition integrates
these principles into today's regulatory framework, addressing the need for
sustainable management and increased protection of the environment and public
rights. The new edition is reorganized to prioritize student learning, with fewer
and more focused notes and several new principal cases.
Legal Control of Water Resources Barton H. Thompson (Jr.) 2012-11-20 This casebook
provides a strong doctrinal base that spans eastern and western water resource
issues, as well as groundwater and surface water. This edition retains its indepth consideration of water institutions and federal-state and interstate water
relations; and it contains sharpened coverage of property rights claims. It
includes major new Supreme Court decisions, along with new key cases from several
jurisdictions. It reflects the emergence of water law as a leading edge of legal
adaptation to changing climate, considering impacts on water availability and the
demands for its use.
The 48 Laws Of Power Robert Greene 2010-09-03 THE MILLION COPY INTERNATIONAL
BESTSELLER Drawn from 3,000 years of the history of power, this is the definitive
guide to help readers achieve for themselves what Queen Elizabeth I, Henry
Kissinger, Louis XIV and Machiavelli learnt the hard way. Law 1: Never outshine
the master Law 2: Never put too much trust in friends; learn how to use enemies
Law 3: Conceal your intentions Law 4: Always say less than necessary. The text is
bold and elegant, laid out in black and red throughout and replete with fables and
unique word sculptures. The 48 laws are illustrated through the tactics, triumphs
and failures of great figures from the past who have wielded - or been victimised
by - power. ___________________________________ (From the Playboy interview with
Jay-Z, April 2003) PLAYBOY: Rap careers are usually over fast: one or two hits,
then styles change and a new guy comes along. Why have you endured while other
rappers haven't? JAY-Z: I would say that it's from still being able to relate to
people. It's natural to lose yourself when you have success, to start surrounding
yourself with fake people. In The 48 Laws of Power, it says the worst thing you
can do is build a fortress around yourself. I still got the people who grew up
with me, my cousin and my childhood friends. This guy right here (gestures to the
studio manager), he's my friend, and he told me that one of my records, Volume
Three, was wack. People set higher standards for me, and I love it.
Cases and Materials on Oil and Gas Law John S. Lowe 2008 The authors have retained
the basic structure of prior editions, but have further integrated implied
covenants issues with express lease issues and conservation with pooling and
unitization, as well as adding new cases and editing the old materials. The book
cases-and-materials-on-water-law-american-casebook-series

includes environmental law materials in a separate chapter, reflecting the
editors? view of their importance and adapting the book for use in an advanced
course, as well as a basic course
Native American Natural Resources Law Judith V. Royster 2008 "This casebook
explores issues relating to property rights, environmental protection, and natural
resources in Indian country. The book covers tribal cultural and religious
relationships with the land, fundamental principles of federal Indian law, land
ownership and property rights of tribes, land use and environmental protection,
natural resources development, taxation of lands and resources, water rights,
usufructuary (hunting, fishing, gathering) rights, and international approaches to
indigenous rights in land and natural resources. It is designed to be used in a
stand-alone course or as a supplemental reader for courses in environmental law,
natural resources law, or Native American studies.The second edition updates the
casebook to include Supreme Court cases, such as the 2003 trust cases and the 2005
Sherrill case, as well as other judicial and legislative developments since 2002.
The new edition also expands the materials on cultural and religious resources,
natural resources damages, and international law; reorganizes the materials on
water law; and includes the recent decision recognizing a right of habitat
protection in treaties recognizing off-reservation fishing."
Legal Control of Water Resources Joseph L. Sax 1991
Native American Natural Resources Law Judith V. Royster 2017-04-26 This casebook
explores issues relating to property rights, environmental protection, and natural
resources in Indian country. The book explores tribal, cultural and religious
relationships with the land, fundamental principles of federal Indian law, land
ownership and property rights of tribes, land use and environmental protection,
natural resources development, taxation of lands and resources, water rights,
usufructuary (hunting, fishing, gathering) rights, and international approaches to
indigenous rights in land and natural resources. It is designed to be used in a
stand-alone course or as a supplemental reader for courses in environmental law,
natural resources law, or Native American studies. The third edition updates the
casebook to include recent Supreme Court cases as well as other judicial and
legislative developments since 2008. The new edition also expands the materials on
cultural and religious resources, the federal trust doctrine, the Cobell
settlement, water rights settlements, natural resources damages, and international
law.
Legal Control of Water Resources Joseph L. Sax 2006 Legal Control of Water
Resources highlights the cutting edge issues of water law, while providing a
comprehensive survey of the field. The book has been thoroughly updated major
water marketing developments. There is extended coverage of ongoing efforts to
settle Indian water rights claims. Finally, the new edition will include revised
introductory materials on topics such as climate change and desalination
developments. to reflect major new court decisions and legislation. The Fourth
Edition deals with cutting-edge issues such as interstate water disputes on the
Great Lakes, the Rio Grande, and in the Southeastern United States. New material
has been added on water and urban growth management, environment/property rights
conflicts, and
A History of ALA Policy on Intellectual Freedom Office for Intellectual Freedom
(OIF) 2015-07-01 Collecting several key documents and policy statements, this
supplement to the ninth edition of the Intellectual Freedom Manual traces a
history of ALA’s commitment to fighting censorship. An introductory essay by
Judith Krug and Candace Morgan, updated by OIF Director Barbara Jones, sketches
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out an overview of ALA policy on intellectual freedom. An important resource, this
volume includes documents which discuss such foundational issues as The Library
Bill of RightsProtecting the freedom to readALA’s Code of EthicsHow to respond to
challenges and concerns about library resourcesMinors and internet activityMeeting
rooms, bulletin boards, and exhibitsCopyrightPrivacy, including the retention of
library usage records
The Clean Water Act Handbook Mark Ryan 2003 Provides a clearly presented overview
of the law's provisions and pertient regulation and enforcement issues.
Natural Resources Law Jan Laitos 1985
Introduction to Legal Method and Process Michael A. Berch 1992
Communities in Action National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine
2017-04-27 In the United States, some populations suffer from far greater
disparities in health than others. Those disparities are caused not only by
fundamental differences in health status across segments of the population, but
also because of inequities in factors that impact health status, so-called
determinants of health. Only part of an individual's health status depends on his
or her behavior and choice; community-wide problems like poverty, unemployment,
poor education, inadequate housing, poor public transportation, interpersonal
violence, and decaying neighborhoods also contribute to health inequities, as well
as the historic and ongoing interplay of structures, policies, and norms that
shape lives. When these factors are not optimal in a community, it does not mean
they are intractable: such inequities can be mitigated by social policies that can
shape health in powerful ways. Communities in Action: Pathways to Health Equity
seeks to delineate the causes of and the solutions to health inequities in the
United States. This report focuses on what communities can do to promote health
equity, what actions are needed by the many and varied stakeholders that are part
of communities or support them, as well as the root causes and structural barriers
that need to be overcome.
Cases and Materials on Environmental Law, 2008 Supplement Daniel A. Farber
2008-08-21 The supplement contains all of the relevant, up-to-the minute materials
on climate change. The new materials can be integrated into the casebook or taught
as a separate module, and they are compatible with multiple teaching strategies.
Water Code Texas 1972
Legal Control of Water Resources Joseph L. Sax 2000 This thoroughly updated and
revised edition contains expanded sections on water markets and the legal
controversies swirling around them, as well as extensive new material on both the
legislative regulation of groundwater and local groundwater management. The
chapter on public rights has grown in light of increased concern for instream
uses, new attention to matters such as hydropower relicensing, and the increase in
importance of the Endangered Species Act and other stream restoration programs.
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Also covers the most recent developments in federal reserved water rights.
Cases and Materials on Oil and Gas Law Eugene O. Kuntz 1998
The Indigo Book Christopher Jon Sprigman 2016-05-02 This public domain book is an
open and compatible implementation of the Uniform System of Citation.
Cases and Materials on Criminal Law Joshua Dressler 2003 Premised on the belief
that criminal law is an exciting subject to learn and teach, this popular casebook
provides a balanced and creative overview of classic and modern criminal law cases
and issues while covering both common law foundations and modern statutory reform,
including the Model Penal Code. The casebook invites classroom consideration of
many controversies in the field (e.g., rape law, race-based jury nullification,
Internet crime, and anti-stalking legislation) and defenses (e.g., battered
women?s self-defense). Using imaginative examples from literature and music to
illustrate criminal law issues (e.g., examining insanity with Edgar Allen Poe?s
The Tell-Tale Heart and homicide with Willa Cather?s O Pioneers!), the casebook
allows law students to confront some of the Big Questions with which philosophers,
theologians, scientists, poets, and lawyers have grappled for centuries.
Cases and Materials on Land Use and Community Development John R. Nolon 2008 The
casebook covers the history of the common law and how it evolved into America's
unique system of controlling the use of private land. Traditional techniques of
land use control including zoning and planning, and emerging matters including
land use mediation, local environmental law, housing and community development,
referenda and initiatives, smart growth, and energy are covered. Constitutional
issues covered include: eminent domain, regulatory takings, religious land uses,
aesthetics, adult uses, exclusionary zoning, and other forms of discrimination.
Other topics include: historic preservation, telecommunications and ethics.
Water Law Robin Craig 2017-01-23 Intended for a general audience, Water Law:
Concepts & Insights provides both a general overview of basic water law doctrines
and an exploration of how water law-the law and policies governing allocation of
water-fit into broader ecological and environmental law issues. The book provides
an overview of important hydrological principles before discussing the two statelaw systems governing use of surface water in the United States and the five
doctrines governing use of groundwater. It then explores the federal government's
interests in the fresh waters of the United States, ranging from protection of
navigability to federal water projects to federal water rights. Putting the law
governing water use into a broader context, Water Law: Concepts & Insights then
explores the intersections of state water law with energy policy and production,
water quality protections, endangered species protections, and broader watershed
management. It ends by returning to the concept of water rights as protected
private property rights and the complexities of constitutional "takings"
litigation when environmental protections interfere with those rights.
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